2019 CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF UNION

Board of Trustees Special Joint Meeting

A special joint meeting of the Charter Township of Union Board of Trustees and City of Mt. Pleasant was held on September 30, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at Mt. Pleasant City Hall.

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Roll Call

Present: Supervisor Gunning Treasurer Rice, Clerk Cody, Trustees B. Hauck, Trustee Lannen, Trustee Mielke, and Trustee Woerle

Also present were City Commissioners: Mayor Joseph, Vice Mayor Gillis, Commissioner Tolas, and Commissioner Perschbacher

Presentations

A. <u>Joint Water Study Union Township & City of Mt. Pleasant Presentation by Dave</u> Baar and Brian Phillips from Fitch

Presentation from Fishbeck, Thompson, Carr, & Huber, Inc. on Joint Water Study followed by questions/answers of elected officials.

PUBLIC COMMENT: RESTRICTED TO 5 MINUTES REGARDING ANY ISSUE

Open 7:20 p.m.

No comments were offered.

Closed 7:20 p.m.

<u>ADJOURNMENT</u>

Gillis moved Cody supported to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m. Vote: Ayes: 11 Nays: 0. Motion carried.

Lisa Cody, Clerk

APPROVED BY:

Ben Gunning, Supervisor

(Recorded by Jennifer Loveberry)